W3S5 BIBLE STUDY (21~2024)

Group (마을): Name:

*English Standard Version is used for the questions. (esv.org) 1. SUNDAY (5/19) 1) Job 25 "How then can man be in the () before God? How can he who is born of)S,, woman be (2) Job 26 Who is the following verse about: "By his power he stilled the sea; by his understanding he shattered Rahab"? A: 3) Job 27 Who is the speaker of the following: "I hold fast my righteousness and will not let it go; my heart does not reproach me for any of my days."? A: 4) Job 28 What is incomparable to precious jewels and materials such as pure gold, silver, gold of Ophir, onyx or sapphire? A: 5) Job 29 Who delivered the poor who cried for help and the fatherless who had none to help them? A: 2. Monday (5/20) 1) Job 30 "They () me; they keep aloof from me; they do not hesitate to (at the sight of me." 2) Job 31 Job asks God to weighed with a just balance and see what? A: 3) Job 32 Who is the young man who jumps into the conversation when he sees that his three friends are unable to answer wisely? A: 3. Tuesday (5/21) 1) Job 33 ""Behold, God does all these things, (), with a man, to bring)." back his soul from the pit, that he may be lighted with the (2) Job 34 When God gathers to himself a person's spirit and breath, where would man return to? A:

3) Job 35 Identify "you" in the following: "How much less when you say that you do not see him,

that the case is before him, and you are waiting for him!" A:

4. W	EDNESDAY (5/	/22)			
1) Job 36 " () to extol his work, of which men have ()."	
2) Job	37 "Do you kno	ow the balanc	cings of the (), the wondr	rous works of him who is
perfec	ct in (),"		
3) Job	38 Who speaks	to Job in cho	pters 38 to 41? A:		
5. TH	URSDAY (5/2	3)			
1) Job	39 Which of the	e following an	imals is NOT shown in	this chapter? A:	
① Ох	② Ostrich	3 Hawk	④ Tiger		
2) Job 40 What is the name of the animal that God introduced to Job, saying that it eats grass like an ox,					
has I	imbs like bars o	f iron, and is th	ne first of the works of	God? A:	
3) Job 41 Identify the creature from this passage: "His heart is hard as a stone, hard as the lower millstone.					
When he raises himself up, the mighty are afraid;" A:					
6. FR	IDAY (5/24)				
1) Job	42 God rebuke	es Job's friends	s and tell them to do	what?	
A:					
2) Psa	l m 1 Who is like	a tree planted	d by streams of water	Ś	
A:					
3) Psa	m 2 "I will tell of	f the decree: 1	The LORD said to me,	"You are my (); today I have
() you	J."		
7. SA	TURDAY (5/2	5)			
1) Psa	l m 3 From what	kind of peopl	e does the Psalmist as	sk God for help? A:	
2) Psa	m 4 The psalmi	st writes that C	God has put more joy	in the psalmist's heart th	an what?
A:					
3) Psa	l m 5 "But I, thro	ugh the abund	dance of your steadfo	ast (), will	enter your house. I will
() tow	ard your holy temple	in the () of you."